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Residents Asked to Complete Mitigation Survey
Residents of Sheridan County, North Dakota are asked to participate in a survey for the Sheridan County, ND Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan Update.  The mitigation plan is updated every five years and is necessary to apply for grant funding from the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA).
Survey results will be used to identify gaps in capabilities and develop mitigation projects for the plan.  The survey is available at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/sheridancounty.  The survey is also available on the Sheridan County and city of McClusky websites.
For more information, please contact Sheridan County Emergency Manager Wayne Houston at 701-363-2368, or Planner Daniel Schwartz with Nexus Planning & Consulting at 701-989-7970.
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